
FSU College of  Medicine Facebook Policy 
These Facebook pages were created and are managed by the Florida State University (FSU) College of Medicine. The purpose of 
these pages is to communicate with FSU College of Medicine students, faculty, staff, alumni, and friends to share current news and 
upcoming events at the college and to encourage participation and shared memories in support of the academic and research 
excellence established in our college. 
 
Materials and/or comments posted on these pages should be in keeping with the purpose of these pages, as stated above. 
Materials/comments should not reveal another person’s protected health information, student records information, or any other 
information protected by existing privacy laws. Any such materials/comments will be removed. 
 
The contents of these Walls, Discussion Boards, and other areas available for posts on the Florida State University College of 
Medicine pages are the result of text submitted by individual Facebook members and FSU alumni, students, faculty and staff, and do 
not reflect in any way the opinions or policies of FSU or any of its colleges or departments. Further, FSU disclaims any liability 
whatsoever for any postings or other material which are or may become a part of these Facebook pages and does not warrant or 
guarantee that the postings or other materials will not be offensive to a user of these pages. 
 
FSU does not prescreen comments. At the same time, FSU reserves the right to block the content of any post that violates any FSU 
policy, rule or regulation or applicable law. FSU shall also have the right to remove content from this Facebook page at any time, 
without prior notice, whenever it is deemed to be in FSU’s best interest to do so. 
Please be aware that all content and posts are bound by the following: 
• Facebook’s Terms of Use and Code of Conduct 
• FSU’s policies, rules and regulations, including without limitation FSU’s acceptable Use of Computing Resources Policy, and other 
applicable law, including without limitation copyright law. 
 
Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, comments received are public records subject to disclosure to the public 
upon request unless otherwise exempt. Any materials/comments posted here will be retained for a period of time, even if they are 
deleted from the page. 
 
Reporting Violations of Facebook’s Code of Conduct on Florida State University College of Medicine Walls or Discussion Boards. 
 
Report abusive content to Facebook. According to Facebook procedures: 
“Facebook encourages all users to utilize the "Report" links when they find abusive content. You can report an abusive username by 
selecting the "Report this Person" link located on the bottom left side of that person's profile. This takes you to a form where you 
can specify the type of abuse and make a detailed report. Facebook investigates these reports and makes a determination as to 
whether or not the content should remain on the site. All abuse reports on Facebook are confidential.” 
 
To report violations of a FSU policy, rule or regulation, please refer to the policy, rule or regulation in question for reporting 
information. 
 
FSU Administrator Content 
If you have a concern about content posted by the administrators of these Florida State University College of Medicine pages, please 
e-mail us at public.relations@med.fsu.edu 


